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This weeks Sanctuary Lamp 

burns in loving memory of: 
 

 George Morris, Sr.  

 
 

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 20, 2015 
5:00 P.M.  - John O’Reilly & William Fehrman 

SUNDAY, JUNE 21, 2015 
FATHER’S DAY 

Mass Intentions are for  
Father’s Day Remembrances 

  7:00,  9:00,  11:00 A.M 
 MONDAY,  JUNE 22, 2015 
8:00 A.M. - Philip Lecklikner  
TUESDAY, JUNE 23, 2015 
8:00 A.M. - Parishioners 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 24,  2015   
8:00 A.M. - Maryann Nace 

THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2015  
8:00 A.M. - Deceased Members of the  
  Spellman-Irwin Families 
FRIDAY, JUNE 26, 2015 
8:00 A.M. - Priests & Parishioners of our Parish 
SATURDAY, JUNE 27, 2015 
9:00 A.M. - Deceased Members of the Barker Family 
5:00 P.M.  - Joan & Jerry Golish~59th Wedding Anniversary 
SUNDAY, JUNE 28, 2015 

  7:00 A.M. - Frank Gramer ~ 1st Anniversary 

  9:00 A.M. - Frank Gramer ~ 1st Anniversary  

11:00 A.M. - Michael Conricode ~ 1st Anniversary 

Please pray for our sick parishioners, 

 relatives, and friends, especially: 
Nicholas Chess Gregory Chess   Kevin Christopher Fox 

Catherine Swider Frank Waltrich    John Weigner 

Mary McDevitt   Pat Bocchicchio   Bill Zarkowski     

Cathy Conricode Alexis Schirling     Paige LaRosa 
Lou Huber Steven Geib   Theresa Stemock 

Johnny Tate Kevin McDevitt    Rita Ann Leonard 

Mary McGrath Tom Mullen           Brendan Mullen 

Jeannette Lee   Erica Sheehan      Lorraine Henson 
 

In an effort to keep our prayer list current,  all 

names will appear on this list for 30 days and 

then will be automatically taken off.  We are 

happy to keep a name on the list, just call the 

parish office or email 

EXPANSION CAMPAIGN: 

Our Goal:                      $2,500,000 

Pledged as of 05/27/15: $1,339,198 

 
Our capital campaign is still 
underway.  There is still time to make 
a pledge or gift to this expansion and 
renovation project.  We are getting 
much closer to the start of this 
endeavor.  I will give you as much 
notice as I can as  
we “adjust” to the 
 inconveniences  
that will accompany 
 this work.  

OUR PARISH GIVING  

Sunday (06/14/15): $ 16,030 

Online Bank Services Funds: $1,110 in 22 envelopes. 

Year to Date Totals - Sunday Collections: 

FY 2013-14 FY 2014-15 Difference 

$786,532 $787,744   $1,212 
(Fiscal year runs from July 1 to June 30) 

Thank you for your Sacrificial Generosity 

Altar Flowers Donated  
in Loving Memory of: 
 

  Tony Mastrocco, Sr.  
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The Twelfth 
 

Dear Friends, 

 Continuing with our Ordinary Time Sundays, we will hear from the Gospel of 
Mark almost exclusively until the end of the liturgical year.  The Gospel of Mark is the 
oldest and the shortest, and his writing is the most succinct of all the Gospels.  Scholars 
hold that Mark chose to write about Jesus’ life and teachings in order to deepen the 
faith of his community in the Cross and Resurrection.  In today’s Gospel, Jesus is shown to 
have the same authority over the powers of nature that we see attributed to God in the first 
reading.  Indeed, the disciples are filled with wonder and awe.  Having heard these words, 
what can we say about the authority that Jesus possesses over our world today and, more 
importantly, over our own lives? 

 Today (Sunday) is Father’s Day.  We have been remembering the intentions of our 
parish fathers throughout the month of June.  This Sunday all the Masses have been (or will 
be) offered for the intentions of the fathers whose names are on the remembrance envelopes 
placed in the sanctuary.  God bless these men, living and deceased! 

 On Monday we will welcome our PREP students for their summer learning.  This is 
an exciting time for the parish as we greet so many of our young people who are learning 
about God and being formed as Catholic Christians.  I am deeply grateful to Mrs. Heeney 
and Mrs. Loschiavo for their work in preparing for this wonderful week and to our 
Catechists who will, by word and example, impart what it means to be a follower of Jesus 
Christ.  Please pray for the success of this week and the impact that it will have in the lives of our 
young members! 

 Next weekend we will conduct the annual Manna Drive.  This food drive helps stock the 
local food pantry in Warminster.  It is especially important this time of year since supply tends to 
be depleted and the need great.  Thank you for whatever you can do to support this worthy cause. 

 Thank you to all the families who have graciously opened their homes to our guests from 
Lincoln, Nebraska.  We are deeply grateful for your offer of hospitality.  We are still in need of 
many more places to house our guests.  If you can, would you kindly let us know as soon as 
possible so that we can coordinate this effort with the Diocese of Nebraska.  I am very grateful to 
Father Stokely for his efforts on this project and for the assistance he has received from 
parishioners.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the parish office. 

 We are still awaiting the building permits from Warrington Township concerning the 
renovation and building project.  It is now my sincere hope that by mid-July we will see something 
happening!  I have been told, repeatedly, that patience is a virtue! 

 May these summer days bring the warmth of God’s love and the brightness of his grace! 

  Saint Robert Bellarmine, pray for us! 

   With prayers, 

In
 O

rd
in

ary
 T
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CLERGY/MUSIC SCHEDULE (6/27 & 6/28) 
 

  5:00 PM  Msgr . Beisel/Dcn. Cavara  Cantor  

  7:00 AM  Fr . Cornely/Dcn. Cavara 

  9:00 AM  Fr . Stokley/Dcn. George Cantor 

11:00 AM  Msgr . Beisel  Cantor 
 

Subject to change without notice 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL In the Gospel today, Jesus 
calms the sea and then asks the disciples “Why are you 
lacking in faith.” In our life’s journey, we also must 
learn to believe in God’s presence and to trust in his 
care. 
This week, please join with the Society of St. Vincent 
de Paul in praying for the healing of all those who 
are ill and especially those who have no one to pray 
for them. 
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SAFE ENVIRONMENT PROGRAM 

Intend to volunteer or continue as a volunteer in 

programs that involve children? Visit the 

www.saintrobertwarrington.org website for specific 

directions on how to obtain clearances & register for the 

Protecting God’s Children classes for Adults.  

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN 

Required for NEW volunteers—will include 

Technology Addendum.  Go to www.virtusonline.org 

and click on Registration to register for a class. 
 

MANDATED REPORTING 

Is now available online.  If you did not take the class 

offered in 2011 this will fulfill your obligation. Log on 

to the training institute  

http://childyouthprotection.org/learning/login/index.php 

 to take the class. Please submit training completion 

certificate to the parish office.   

FOR THOSE IN THE ARMED FORCES  
Please call the parish office with the name and branch for relatives who are on active duty. 
PRAYER FOR OUR TROOPS : 
Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. Bless them and 
their families for the selfless acts they perform for us in our  time of need. We ask this in the 
name of Jesus, Our Lord and Savior.   AMEN 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

US Navy:   
Michael W. Zarkowski     Edward W. Devinney II   
Barbara Ann Mullen  Connor Fitzgerald 
Jenny Malandra  John Wurtenberg III 
Joshua Velas 
US Army:           
Rev. Stephen Mc Dermott John Healey 
Danny Pritchard  Robert F. Leimer 
Michael McBride  Keith Carter  
Matthew Sawaya  Ryan T. Krawczyk 
Philip Mc Cusker 
US Coast Guard: 
Brendan Williams  Daniel Moschitti 
Todd J. Warga 

USMC:  
Joseph Mc Menamin  James McMenamin 
Daniel Harvey   Elizabeth Harvey 
Clint Hajek   Leo J. Keller Jr.  
Vincent J. Flannery,Jr.  Anthony Taylor  
Kevin A. Daly   Mark Piccirelli 
Michael Malandra  Lisa Ann Burgy 
Nicholas Sabatini  Patrick Kilkenny 
US Air Force:  
Karl Weinbreckt   Francis Lemma  
Max J. Sempowski  Michael Sempowski 
Anthony Comtois  Andrew J. Velas 
Thomas Rook 

ST FRANCIS INN - The monthly collection of plastic 

bags for the Inn will be next weekend after all the 

Masses.  The Inn can only use 

the bags that your groceries are 

placed in.  They can also use  the 

soaps, shampoos , toothbrushes 

and toothpaste from your hotel 

stays.  Most important the Inn needs your prayers. 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND...ANY 
INTEREST?  Fr. Stokely would like to determine if 
anyone is interested in a pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
from April 4 - 13 of 2016.  Flights will be direct from 
Newark.  If you are interested email frjpstokely 
@gmail.com or call the parish office.   

BAPTISM PREPARATION CLASS  Next Class – 

Thursday, July 9th  at 7:00 pm in church.  Pre-

registration is necessary in order to attend the class. No 

date for Baptism can be set until parents fulfill this 

requirement. 

 Parents and Godparents should register 

for this class as soon as they know of the 

upcoming birth, and always prior to the 

actual birth of the child. Register  by calling 

the parish office between 9a & 4p weekdays. 

Classes are held every other month - Jan, Mar, May, Jul, 

Sep, & Nov. 

SJR CYO Fall Spor ts registration is now open.  SJR of-

fers the following sports in the Fall; 

Soocer for boys & girls in grades 3 

through 8, Volleyball for girls is grades 5 

through 8 and Cross Country for boys & 

girls in grades K - 8. 

Please visit www.wagdogs.com to register. 

Dear Msgr. Beisel,   

 It was such a joy to have your parish be part of 

our annual Rose Sale in Honor of Mothers Day. We 

want to thank you for your participation and the great 

help from your pro-life group, especially Penny Clift, 

who helped raised $1,000.  This fundraiser is a big 

help to our goal to raise monies for the several agen-

cies we contribute on a monthly basis. Without your 

help, this would not have been possible! 

 Sincerely,  

 Chirsta Doherty   (Bucks Pro Life Coalition) 

http://www.wagdogs.com/
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ST. ROBERT PREP PROGRAM 

Phone: 215.343.9433 

 

INCOMING 1ST GRADE & 

NEW FAMILY REGISTRATION 
Fall Program -- Registration for incoming  
1st graders and new families is now open.  
We ask that you please register as soon as 
possible but no later than August 1st. If your child was 
not baptized at St. Robert Bellarmine Parish, please 
bring a copy of your child's baptismal certificate. 
Tuition information can be found on the parish 
website saintrobertwarrington.org. Go to the PREP tab 
and scroll down to Registration and tuition.  For more 
information, please contact our office 215.343.9433. 
 

RE-REGISTRATION AND TUITION 
Our Fall families are asked to please return their 
registration forms and tuition right away.  Thank you 
for your cooperation. 

REWARDING OPPORTUNITY 
AVAILABLE LOOKING TO ENRICH 
YOUR FAITH? 
We are seeking innovative and creative 
individuals with a passion for their faith 
to staff 3 positions (Grades 2, 3 and 5) in 
our Parish Religious Education 
Program.  You will be responsible for teaching the 
Catholic faith to students and helping them to cultivate 
their relationship with God.  Full training and support will 
be provided to help you succeed in this rewarding 
ministry.  Applicants must be Catholics in good 
standing.  The positions require a weekly commitment of 
1.25 hours on Mondays, 5:00 to 6:15 PM from September 
to May.  If you are interested in specific details or would 
like to apply, please contact Donna Heeney at 215-343-
9433 or donnaheeneydre@gmail.com. 

World Meeting of Families & Papal Visit 

Love is Our Mission -  

The Family Fully Alive 

HOST FAMILY REGISTRATION FORM 

Dates: September 22 - 27 

We would ask that you provide: 

1. A bed 

2. Transportation to and from 

SRB from your home in the morning. 
 
 

 

 

 

Name: 

Phone Number: 

Email Address: 

Address:  

How many double beds do you have available ?  

    1     2     3     4     more 

How many single beds to you have available ?  

1     2     3     4     more 

Are you open to hosting a family with children? 

Yes         No  

Can you provide transportation for all your guests to 

Msgr. Marley Hall?  

Yes         No  

Can you provide a light breakfast for your guest?   

Yes         No  

Is your home handicap accessible?    Yes         No  
 

Please return this form to the parish office or place 

it in the collection basket. Questions: Contact Fr. 

Stokely frjpstokely@gmail.com   

THE CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
APPEAL FOR 2015 
“Giving hope” Just a reminder, 
Friday evening, June 25, is “Catholic 
Charities Night” at the Citizens Bank 
Park, and a portion of the proceeds 
from the game will go directly to the 

great work of the appeal. If we 
reach our goal of 500 tickets, the 
children from Catholic Community 
Choir will perform the National 
Anthem and Mick Hanes, a student 
from Our Lady of Confidence Day 
School will be throwing out the first 
pitch of the game. This is an 
exciting occasion for the Church of 
Philadelphia, and I hope that you 
we be able to join us for this 
evening of fun, family and baseball. 
To purchase your tickets please 
visit: www.phillies.com/
catholiccharitiesnight 
We are currently at 81% of our 
$65,364 goal with a total of $52,717 
from 340 donors. Pledges and 
donations may be made by placing 
your donation in the collection 
basket or they can be mailed 
directly to the Archdiocese at The 
Catholic Foundation of Greater 
Philadelphia, 100 North 20th St., 
Suite 301, Philadelphia, PA 19103. 
Thank you for your support to this 
worthy cause, that serves many in 
our Archdiocese. 

Should you have any questions please contact 
the Appeal office at 215.587.3650 or visit 
www.CatholicCharitiesAppeal.org 

http://www.phillies.com/catholiccharitiesnight
http://www.phillies.com/catholiccharitiesnight
http://www.catholiccharitiesappeal.org/
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Mrs. Barbara Palo (Director of  Teen Ministry–mompalo@aol.com)●      Facebook: St. Rober t Teen Ministry Program 

 HAPPY FATHERS DAY! 
 

 We celebrate you,  
                we thank you and  
                                we love you... 
 

MANNA FOOD DRIVE - JUNE 27TH & 28TH –  
Manna bags will be distributed this weekend and should be 
returned to the hall next weekend. Any bag will be accepted in its place.  Your donations 
will benefit the food cupboard in Warminster, operated by the Coordinating Council of 
Health and Welfare....only non-perishable items please.  Some suggestions...canned stew, 
fruits, vegetables, juice, mac and cheese, peanut butter, pasta sauce, pasta, soup, 
crackers........ 
This collection is very important to the cupboard as it will help cover the summer months 
when donations are limited. Your generous response to this appeal is appreciated. 
Service project 
Monday June 29th all food donations will be delivered, dated, sorted and shelved. 
Teens and drivers are needed. If you can help, we will meet after the 8am Mass in the Narthex. 
contact mompalo@aol.com 
 

The 2nd Abbey Faith & Music Fest www.theabbeyfest.com on Saturday 
September 19, 2015. This will be a 
day-long outdoor Christian music 
festival on the beautiful grounds 
of the Norbertine Daylesford 
Abbey in Paoli (Chester County). 
Last year, close to 2000 gathered 
for an incredible day of music, 

prayer, Mass and Adoration led by the talented Matt Maher and several others. 
 Group discounted tickets are available through June 30th. If you would be 
interested in attending contact mompalo@aol.com now.  Last years event was 
awesome, consider attending this year. All ages and families are invited.  Open the 
link for more information: 
 This year, we welcome back Matt Maher www.mattmahermusic.com. He will be 
joined by Brandon Heath www.brandonheath.net, Sarah Groves 
www.sarahgroves.com, Ike Ndolo www.ikendolo.com, Jenny&Tyler 
www.jennyandtyler.com, Righteous www.righteousb.com, and the Marie Miller Band 
www.mariemillermusic.com, 
 We also have some awesome speakers, Vigil Mass and Eucharistic Adoration. 
There will be priests hearing Confessions all day. There will be multiple food and 
drink vendors and so much more. 

mailto:mompalo@aol.com
http://www.theabbeyfest.com
mailto:mompalo@aol.com
http://www.mattmahermusic.com
http://www.brandonheath.net,
http://www.sarahgroves.com,
http://www.ikendolo.com,
http://www.jennyandtyler.com,
http://www.righteousb.com,
http://www.mariemillermusic.com,
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FOCUS ON FAITH    TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    

      Job 38:1,8-11; @ Corinthians 5:14-17; Mark 4:35-41 

How strong is your faith?                                                                                  

When storms come your way, how does your faith                                        

help you weather them? 

Reflections on Father’s Day                                                                                   

(from an article by Tom McGrath, author of Raising Faith-Filled Kids) 

St. Joseph seems to have been a man of few words but plenty of action.  

Through and reflection, Tom has witnessed four wisdom principles in           

St. Joseph, the patron saint of fathers, workers and the universal Church. 

  

1.1. Every difficult family situation is best meant with compassion. Joseph acted with compassion when he heard Mary’s 

story. He planned to divorce her quietly instead of exposing her to shame. Sometimes we tend to act with 

righteousness but acting with compassion flows from human connection rather than separateness. Compassion 

demands that I see my wife, my child, a co-worker, as a person. 

2.2. Expect God to speak to you. And be willing to listen. Joseph listened to the angel when told not to be afraid to 

bring Mary into his home. He acted decisively when he must have been bewildered.  Many times we are in 

bewildering situations with our children.  In prayer, Tom says that the words he and his wife often receive are: 

“Love them through it.” St. Joseph is truly an inspiration for listening and act upon messages from God. 

3.3. Practice your religion; it will help you discover who you are and why you are here. As was the practice Mary and 

Joseph presented the child Jesus in the temple and learned from Simeon and Anna Jesus’s great role in human 

history. When he was lost in the temple, they witnessed his deepening understanding of his  identity and destiny.  

How about when we prepare our children to receive the sacraments?  We have the privilege of being the first 

witnesses of the faith to our children. We have the pleasure of watching them experience God’s mercy and love 

present to them everyday!                          

4.4. We are all here to do some work. “I must be about my Father’s work.” (Mt 

2:49) St. Joseph, patron saint of workers, built things, solved problems and 

restored broken items. It is not surprising that his son’s teachings were full 

of references to work: “A sower went out to sow”; “A man built a tower”; 

“A woman came to draw water from a well.”  Parenting children is 

work...physically, emotionally, and spiritually. How consoling to have the 

tools of the carpenter at our disposal—compassion, attunement to God’s 

word, life-bringing religious practices and an awareness that God is at 

work in the world and at work in me.                                              

Thank you St. Joseph, for inspiring the work of being a father! 

Bus to Papal Mass Survey 

Name _______________________________ 

 Number of Adults ______ 

 Number of Children ______ 

Due June 30th! 

  UNTOLD BLESSINGS — Three Paths to Holiness 

I am looking for eight people to review a                          

spirituality program by Fr. Robert Barron.  The 

dates will be Wednesdays July 1 & 8 @ 7:00 - 

8:15 PM.  Please let me know if you are interested 

by June 30.   

Joan Fitzpatrick — jfitzaff2@verizon.net. 
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ELECTRONIC FUNDS GIVING  

 CONTRIBUTIONS MADE EASY 

Simplify your life, and support our parish!  St. Roberts 

will accept your bank’s online bill payment to support 

our parish.  This will allow you to make contributions 

without having to lift a pen to write a check or 

reach into your wallet for cash! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE  

ST. JOSEPH/ST. ROBERT SCHOOL 

GRADUATING CLASS OF 2015  

Alyssa Austin 
Maeve Coogan 

Jake Dachowski 
Gina Marie Dickson 

Bridgette Gomes 
Brian Gozdan 

Michael Kuyper 
Elyse Landry 

Antonia Mastrocco 

Emily Moffett 
Emily Newlin 

John Prior 
Matthew Quigley 

Alexandra Scarborough 
Henry Schweizer 
Patrick Shaeffer 

Nicholas Shepherd 
Jack Studley 

Emily Traae 
Joseph Trodden 

Joseph Wade 
Margaret Wade 
Richard Welte 

David West 
Brigid Whelihan 

ARCHBISHOP WOOD SUMMER CAMPS: 
Archbishop offering many summer sport camps: 
Baseball - 6/22-6/26 & 7/13-7/17  
              contact woodbaseball14@comcast.net 
Boys Basketball - 6/22-6/26  
               contact mosco425@comcast.net 
Football - 6/29 –7/2 and 7/6-7/9  
               contact coachdev12@aol.com 
Girls Basketball 8/3-8/6  
               contact  mcdonaldbball@gmail.com 
Girls Volleyball 8/10 - 8/13  
              contact sspadafora18@ gmail.com 
Wrestling  contact coachreilly_35@msn.com 
Boys Soccer - contact luckylawn@verizon.net 
Girls Soccer - contact coachdan75@yahoo.com 
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 ST. JOSEPH/ST. ROBERT SCHOOL 

2015 GRADUATION AWARDS 

Awards for Excellence in Religion:  
 

      Matthew Quigley &   Antonia Mastrocco  
  

American Legion Warwick Post 119 Awards 
(display the virtues of integrity, courage, 
patriotism, & service - elected by classmates): 
 

       Jake Dachowski  &    Emily Moffett  
 

St. Joseph/St. Robert Home & School 
Association Awards for the Highest General 
Average: 
 

 Joseph Trodden & Bridgette Gomes  

St. Joseph Pastor Awards for “spirit”: 
 

     Jake Dachowski  &  Maeve Coogan 
 

St. Robert Pastor Awards for “spirit” : 
 

        John Prior & Margaret Wade   
 

Mary Brooks Crawford Scholarship: 
 

  Emily Moffett   
 

McMullen Scholarship Grant:  
 

 Richard Welte  &  Emily Traae  
    

Mary Tecce Service Award: 
 

        Elyse Landry    
 

Presidential Educational Award for 
Excellence(GPA of 90 or above from 4th-8th 
grade & 90 or above on standardized testing): 
 

 Elyse Landry  Emily Moffett 
 Jack Studley  Joe Trodden 
 Margaret Wade 
 

Presidential Educational Award for 
Achievement (GPA of 90 or above from 4th-
8th grade & 85 or above on standardized 
testing): 
 

Partick Shaeffer  & Brigid Whelihan  
 

The following altar servers are recognized for 
their service to the parish community: 
 

St. Cyril’s:       Elyse Landry 
St. Joseph’s:  Brian Gozdan, Matthew 
Quigley, Henry Schweizer, &  Brigid Whelihan 

St. Robert’s:  John Prior, Joseph Trodden, & 

Margaret Wade 

Perfect attendance certificates for the 2014-

2015 school year : 
 

Bridgette Gomes and Brian Gozdan 

.American Citizenship Award:(given to 
students who promote school spirit through a 
positive attitude, participation in community 
service, and the courage to do what is “right.”)  
 

Gina Marie Dickson, Michael Kuyper,  
Emily Newlin & David West  

CYO Memorial Scholarship:  
Emily Traae & Henry Schweizer  

 

Patricia & Charles Fogel Memorial 
Scholarship: Emily Moffett   
 

National Catholic Band Director’s Award: 

 Alyssa Austin & Alexandra Scarborough 

 

  

YES!  IT’S PICNIC TIME AGAIN!  

NOTE:  This year's Picnic will be held at 
Archbishop Wood High School due to 
construction at St. Robert. 

St. Robert Bellarmine Church will host a gala picnic 
for physically challenged people.  When:  Saturday, 
July 11th from 11:00AM to 7:00PM.  This is the 
annual event which the late Father John Nees 
started 47 years ago. 

All you volunteers who have helped in the past:  it’s 
time to sign up again!  People who have not 
volunteered:  think about donating one or two hours 
at this one-day-a-year party.  Volunteers and guests 

enjoy a day of music, food, and games.  We need 
over 100 volunteers to make this picnic a success! 

The Physically Challenged Picnic is in need of a 
chairperson and co-chairperson for the ladies 
restroom for the day of the picnic, Saturday, July 
11th.  In fact, most of the chairpersons are past 
retirement age and we truly need additional help.  
There are usually 2 short 
meetings each year, and the 
1 day of the Picnic.  Please 
consider becoming a 
chairperson.  The benefits are 
heavenly!!! 
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WEEKEND MASSES  WEEKDAY MASSES  HOLY DAYS  CONFESSIONS 

Saturday: Vigil  5:00 p.m.  7:00 & 9:00 am - Monday/Friday 7:00 am   Saturday: 3:30 to 4:30 pm   

Sunday: 7:00 am   9:00 am - Saturday  9:00 am  

 9:00 am   Summer:   12:00 noon  PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

 11:00 am   Weekday - 8:00 am 7:00 pm   Monday-Friday 9am-4:30pm 

       Saturday -  9:00 am      Closed on Holy Days 

IMPORTANT PARISH  INFORMATION 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

First & third Sundays of the month at 12:15 pm. Baptism 

Classes for parents and godparents are held on an announced 

day in  January, March, May, July, September and  November 

at 7 pm in the Church. Call the Parish Office to pre-register. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

You must be a registered member of the Parish and must 

notify the priest at least six months prior to your marriage date. 

Pre-Cana classes (2nd  Sat. in March. & 2nd Sat. in 

November) are required. Contact Par ish Office for  

registration forms, due 2 weeks in advance of the Pre-Cana 

Class 
 

COMMUNION CALLS  

Monthly to shut-ins by the priests. Weekly - Extraordinary 

Ministers if requested. In an Emergency a Priest Should Be 

Called Immediately. 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION 

Please ask one of the priests after a weekend Mass to register 

your family. Please notify the parish office if you are moving 

from the parish or if you have changed your address. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Adoration - Each Monday (except Summer & National 

Holidays)  after  the 9 am Mass, with simple Reposition (No 

Benediction) at 4 pm. At 3 pm the Divine Mercy Chaplet is 

recited. 
 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT PROGRAM 

All parish staff and volunteers who have regular contact 

with young people must attend a Protecting God’s Children 

Awareness Session.  In addition background checks must be 

updated every 5 years. Links to background checks can be 

found on the website.  Visit our website, click on 

Community, then Safe environment.  It will direct you to 

the Child and Youth Protection Site. If you have not 

completed your background checks and the class YOU 

MAY NOT VOLUNTEER. 
 

BULLETIN DEADLINE - Monday 11am - Turn in material 

typed, with your name & phone number at the parish office or 

strobertsecretary@verizon.net. 

PARISH RESOURCES 

 

Adult Faith Formation Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Afghan Guild Mary Mc Devitt 215-343-2938 

Al-Anon Contact  215-222-5244 

Altar Servers                           Deacon George Morris   215-343-0315   

Bereavement Committee      Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Bloodmobile Mary Marquis 215-343-8635  

Catholic Charities Bill Fehrman 215-343-1752 

Charismatic Prayer Group Dolores Seif 215-343/8775 

Christ’s Housekeepers Eleanor Crowley 215-675-8955 

Crisis Pregnancy 24 Hour Hotline        610-626-4006 

E.P.’s (Seniors) Jack Forbes 215-343-1625 

Extraordinary Ministers Deacon George Morris 215-343-0315 

Family Fellowship Bob Abecasis  215-343-8113 

Knights of Columbus  Rob Hessler  215-491-0648 

Liturgical Environment Joan Fitzpatrick  215-343-0315 

Men’s Prayer Group Norman Racine         267-968-5905 

Minister of Hospitality Peter Vreeland 215-343-2091 

Ministers of the Word Deacon George Morris 215-343-0315 

Mother’s Prayer Group  Chris Trodden  215-491-2542  

Msgr. Marley Hall Jonathan DeMent 215-421-4407 

Music Ministry Kevin Lutz Kevinlutz920@yahoo.com 

Pastoral Council Tom Utermark 215-343-9528 

Pre-Cana Ellen/Don Cericola 215-343-3275 

Pre-Jordan/RCIA Joan Fitzpatrick 215-343-0315 

Prison Ministry Ray Rugarber 215-672-7678 

Respect Life Len Cline 215-343-4572 

St. Cyprian                             Patti Hessler           (cell)267-250-5721 

St. John’s Hospice Msgr. James Beisel 215-343-0315 

St. Francis Inn Candy Bakasy  215-343-1002 

St. Vincent De Paul Society( Answering machine)       267-644-8189 

Parish Youth Ministry Barb Palo 215-343-2083 

PASTORAL COUNCIL:  
(Elected  Position) Bob Abecasis 215/343-8113 

   Joann Crescenzo  215/491-4288  

Pastoral issues   Sheila Fehrman 215/343-1752 

  to be discussed?  Bill Gibbons 215/343-4066 

   Amy Moffett 215/343-5436 

Contact one of the Dottie Prior 215/328-9406 

        members.  Betty Sanotoro    215/ 343-6747 

   Mike Speranza 215/956-9769 

   Tom Utermark 215/343-9528    

   Brian Zook  267/483-8409 

 

FINANCE COUNCIL:   

(Appointed Position) 

Carol Bauman     

Ed Clark     

Thomas Castaldi     

Kirk Clauss    

John Del Vecchio 

Terry Funk 

Robin Killion  

Susan Klunder   

Elmer O’Brien 

Frederick Reed  


